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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government's 2018/19 Budget includes 
$6 billion over four years to deliver more than 
170 new and upgraded schools. A further $160 
million has also been invested as part of the 
record $747 million maintenance investment 
announced last year. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in 
the history of NSW.

Greenwich Public School
A project is being planned for both the 
Kingslangley Road and Greenwich Road 
campuses of Greenwich Public School. The 
project will deliver flexible learning spaces for 
670 students by 2020.

The Kingslangley Road campus upgrade will 
include 18 new permanent teaching spaces, a 
new library, two existing permanent teaching 
spaces converted to special programs rooms, 
and an upgrade to core facilities including the 
canteen, staff and administration amenities and 
the hall.

The Greenwich Road campus upgrade will 
include 8 new permanent teaching spaces, two 
existing teaching spaces converted to special 
programs rooms and an upgrade to the existing 
administration building. 

Progress summary 
Lane Cove Council have concluded assessment 
of the Development Application and approval 
for both sites was received on 14 November 
2018. The contract for design and construction 
has been awarded to Taylor Construction Group 
(TCG).

Next steps
The design and construction contractor will 
continue with detailed design. Site 
establishment will commence on both sites to 
separate the construction area from the rest of 
the school.

Keeping you updated
You are invited meet the project team at one of 
these community information booths:

Date: Thursday, 13 December 2018 

Where:   2:30pm to 4pm at Greenwich Public 
School (Kingslangley Road Site)

4:30pm to 6pm at Greenwich shops (near 
Greenwich Village Pharmacy), Greenwich Road 

For more information contact:
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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